
 
Date:  April 28, 2016 
 
To:  Minnesota Public Utilities Commission/ Mr. Daniel P. Wolf, 
PUC Executive Secretary 
 
From:  Lynn C. Peterson, 18897 Adair Rd., Grand Rapids, MN 
55744 
 
 
Sirs: 
 
I am requesting a re-consideration of the routing of the 
Minnesota Power/Great Northern Transmission Line, identified 
as Docket Number:  E-015/TL-14-21. 
 
I am record owner of a parcel of land that the line is proposed 
to cross, identified as the NESE, Section 31-T62-R22 in Itasca 
County, totaling approximately 35 acres. 
 
I am requesting you re-consider the location of the line as I 
have already got a high voltage line crossing my property which 
is @330 feet in width and taking up @10 ten acres.  This 
existing line is located down the east side of the described 
parcel and it is my understanding the proposed line will lie 
adjacent to the current line’s west side.  When constructed, 
this new line will take out of production an additional 300+ 
feet of width, or an additional ten acres of land.  This then 



results in twenty acres of power line and it leaves me with only 
fifteen acres of forest.   
 
Please re-consider locating the line such that I do not lose 
additional timbered land.   
 
Thank you for considering my request. 
 
 
 
Lynn C. Peterson 
18897 Adair Rd. 
Grand Rapids, MN 55744      
  


